
-----Original Message----- 
From: scotfi@mailworks  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Palm, Lawrence 
Subject: 217 N. First Demolition 
 
Good day! 
 
We see that you are the contact person in the Planning Department for the 
project at 217 N. First St.  
 
We wonder if the City will be in contact the Habitat for Humanity 
Deconstruction Services ahead of demolition of the home that currently 
sits there. 
 
We live around the corner on Dayton Street. We look forward to positive 
changes, yet want to give a nod to the past in the best possible way. 
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration! 
Jini & Lynne MacAdam 

 


